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“Over the past five years we have made it our goal to make sure all South Carolinians have the resources and options 
they need for the best quality of life. That’s why we have focused on increased funding in the budget for disabilities 
and worked hard to reduce waitlists so those with disabilities can get the services and resources they need as quickly 
as possible. We have done great things in South Carolina and we are just getting started.”
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